“Religious Notices.” New York Times, April 8, 1893.

ALL WHO ARE INTERESTED IN THE Jewish Passover and its continuance in the institution of the Lord’s Supper are invited to attend a service in the Madison Avenue Presbyterian Church, 53d St. and Madison Av., Sunday, April 9, at 8 P.M. Mr. Warszawiak, Jewish missionary of the New-York City Mission, will illustrate the theme with the Passover table spread, the unleavened bread, the cup, and sprinkling of the blood, and Dr. Schauffler will deliver a brief address. All welcome.
